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Docks“ os. 50-269, 50-270, 50-287
and 72-4
License Nos. DPR-238, DPR-47, DPR-5S
and SNM-2503

Duke Power Company

ATTN: Mr. J,. W. Hampton
Vice President
(Oconee Site

P. v. Box 1439

Seneca, SC 29679

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-269/92-09, 50-270/92-09 AND
50-287/92-09

This refers tc the inspection conducted by P. E, Harmon during the period

March 1-28, 1992, The inspection included a review of activities authorized
for your Oconee facility. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings
were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the enclosed
inspection report,

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observatior of
activities in progress.

The enclosed inspection report identifies activities that violate NRC
requirements that will not be subject to enforcement action because the
licensee's efforts in 1dentifying and/or correcting the violations meet the
criteria specified in Section VII.B of the Enforcement Policy.

The enclosed inspection report also identifies that the level of activity
in the control room during low power physics testing concurrent with
reactor coolant pump testing for maintenance appeared to be excessive. Thic
indicates, in this specific example, that all command and control problems
have not been solved.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", a copy of
this letter and its enclosure will be placed 1n the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,
m LT oy
R HERDT

Alan R. Herdt, Chief

gggmi&?)g& 83883359 Reactor Projects Branch 3
G FDR Division of Reactor Projects

inclosure: (See page 2)
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